
From: Christine Schulz <chriss2@me.com> 

Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2019 4:58 PM 

To: Venard, Erin 

Subject: 77th Street 

 

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and 

know the content is safe. 

  

Hi Erin,  

 

I attended the meeting last night and was happy with what I heard. As you know, Mr. Kelly voiced his 

concerns about the utility poles on Wehrli and 77th St, south side of the street. These poles were for the 

unincorporated properties.  The wires on the poles are Comcast and ComEd. All our utilities are buried! 

 

In the past 2 years there have been 2 fires as a result of the ComEd lines. One fire was the top of the 

pole on Wehrli at Meadow Glens park and the second fire involved a tree in the 1600 block of 77th St. 

ComEd has need to trim (hack) our trees that our on our front lawns that may interfere with the lines. 

 

These poles have also not allowed the residents on 77th St to plant trees in our parkway area.  

 

We hope that the city can request to remove the lines and poles. We will have a party when it happens 

and I will be first in line to buy a tree! 

 

Chris Schulz, Campus Green 

chriss2@me.com 

 

 

 


